
Memorandum 
From: Raymond Cianfrani 

To: Christine Woodbury 

Date: 9-18-20 

Re: Pillar of Fire International 

Block:  516.01     Lots: 1.01 

# ZBA-19-00045     

______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 DPW has reviewed the above referenced application; and have no comment. 

 


